
Golden Rule Award 
Offertory Letter

March 27, 2013

Attn: Dijon Hyder;

Victorville, California

It is with great privilege that the Interfaith Peace-Building Initiative and 

the Golden Rule Award would like to offer you the prestigious Golden Rule 

Award for your tireless effort to aid those of all faiths in the time of need 

regarding cancer patients. 

 

Your cancer resource center that brings community awareness has caught the 

eye of the Golden Rule International, this organization which works with 

United Nations and the African Union and now to this day have Golden Rule 

Goodwill Ambassadors in 120 nations. 

We offer you; Dijon Hyder this great award.

Sincerely;

Amb. Clyde Rivers
Representative of the (IPI)


